
St. Joseph Aurora CES
Week at a Glance: June 17-21, 2024

Students are staying cool in standardized dress. Please
ensure your child is wearing a plain white or navy top with
navy bottoms. This is just one of the many ways we represent
St. Joseph with pride!

Standardized dress rules!

Our Grade 8 students have an action-packed week coming up.
On Wednesday, June 19 Our Lady of Grace parish will host a
Mass for all Grade 8 students at Aurora Catholic schools at 10
am. Parents are welcome to attend. On Thursday, June 20,
they depart early in the morning for Collingwood for an
extended day full of activities. Friday, June 21 is the grad
ceremony which starts with Mass at Our Lady of Grace at 4
pm, followed by the ceremony in the Church Hall. After the
ceremony, students and staff will celebrate with dinner and
dancing while cruising Toronto harbour.

Grade 8 events this week



To report absences, late arrivals, or early departures: 
Safe Arrival: 

1-855-856-7862

There are a number of events
in the final weeks of the school
year. On Tuesday, June 18, we
will have the final Virtue
Assembly of the year at 10:45.
Tuesday, June 25 is Track and
Field day for our Junior and
Intermediate athletes at St.
Maximilian Kolbe CHS. On
Wednesday, June 26, students
will enjoy Playday during the
morning. Staff are busy
planning activities for this
annual event. That afternoon
at 1:15 pm our Talent Show will
be the highlight. Students
have been diligently preparing
their acts to be ready for the
big day. On Thursday, June 27 
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Coming Events

June 18
Virtue Assembly at 10:45 am

June 19
Grade 8 Mass at OLG Parish 10

am
Grade 3 trip  

Junior field trip
Catholic School Council at

7pm
June 20

Grade 8 extended day trip 
June 21

Civvies Day
Grade 8 promotion ceremony

and boat cruise
June 25

Track and Field day at St. Max
June 26

Playday (am)
Talent Show at 1:15 pm 

June 27
Jamboree 

Last day of school
June 28
PA Day

End of year assemblies, activities
we will have our Jamboree.
This is an informal event to
recognize students who
participated in various sports,
clubs, and activities.

Lost and found items have been laid out on a table in the
foyer. Please feel free to have a look. All unclaimed items
will be donated the final week of school.

Lost and found items


